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School Canteen 

 
Online ordering 

 

 
Booking Form 

 

P & C Uniform Shop 
 

 
Order here 

 

Top Tips for Riding the Bus 
 
1. Teach kids to stand at least three giant 
steps back from the curb as the bus approaches 
and board the bus one at a time. 
 
2. Teach kids to wait for the school bus to 
come to a complete stop before getting off and 
not to walk behind the bus. 
 
3. If your child needs to cross the street after 
exiting the bus, he or she should take five giant 
steps in front of the bus, make eye contact with 
the bus driver and cross when the driver indicates 
it’s safe. Teach kids to look left, right and left 
again before crossing the street. 
 
4. Instruct younger kids to use handrails when 
boarding or exiting the bus. Be careful of straps 
or drawstrings that could get caught in the door. 
If your child drops something, they should tell the 
bus driver and make sure the bus driver is able 
to see them before they pick it up. 
 
5. Slow down and stop if you’re driving near a 
school bus that is flashing yellow or red lights. 
This means the bus is either preparing to stop 
(yellow) or already stopped (red), and children 
are getting on or off.   
 
Kind Regards 
Lorelle O’Brien 
R/Principal 

 

Canteen will be 

closed this 

Monday 

  8 November 
 

                         Principal Report – Mrs Lorelle O’Brien 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
It is hard to believe we have just come to the 
end of Week 5 already!  
 
Starting next week, there will be a few changes 
for all schools under level 3 restrictions. There 
has been some easing of restrictions, with 
covid safe regulations still in place. The 
following link has additional 
information: Advice for families (nsw.gov.au)  
 
I have some exciting news to share with you. 
Starting next year, all schools have been given 
additional staffing to drive curriculum, 
Kindergarten through to Year 6. Our school 
has been allocated two permanent Assistant 
Principal Curriculum and Instruction (APCI) 
positions. The APCI will support a strong 
instructional leadership model in our school, 
coordinating professional learning for 
teachers, monitoring student outcomes, and 
supporting families to be key partners in 
student learning. I am happy to share with you 
that Kylie Allardice and Dianne Murray have 
been successful in gaining these positions. 
Currently, both Mrs Allardice and Mrs Murray 
have been working in our school as 
Instructional Leaders, supporting the Early 
Action for Success Initiative, which comes to 
an end this year.   
 

 

mailto:forster-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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http://www.activeoosh.com.au/
https://fpspandc-uniformshop.square.site/
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families?deliveryName=DM20910
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THIS WEEK’S 

POSITIVE 
BEHAVIOUR 
FOR  
LEARNING  
LESSON 
(PBL) 

 

 
 

Respect We remind ourselves and each other to always meet our three core 
Safety values of safety, respect and personal best every day. If we do the right 
Personal Best things, we may get rewarded with Class Dojos or Hadley awards. 

 

 

Learning Intentions: All students will be able to express ways to solve problems and accept 
that some problems can’t be changed but our attitudes and approaches to them can. 
 

Why is it important: Students need to develop strategies to manage and solve problems, daily 
and understand that being overly worried and flustered can make the problem seem bigger. 
They need to develop an understanding not to be afraid of problems but learn to approach 
them with a positive attitude. 
 

Specific skills to be taught:  Respect  Safety  Personal Best 
School Rules for each value – see posters in each classroom. 
 

Success Criteria: Looks like/Sounds like:  

• Care for yourself and others 

• Be respectful, at all times 

• Be safe 

• Do your best and celebrate your achievements 

• Participate in a positive way 

• Be polite 

• Use positive talk 
 

Term 4 Week 6 - Our focus for the coming week’s PBL lesson: 

I Can Solve My Problems 
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From the Library... 
Library stocktake is continuing and thank you to all those 
students who have returned their overdue books. We are still 
able to accept returns, so keep bringing them in! 
 
Scholastic book club orders are due in by Monday 15 
November 2021, and you can still order online using Loop for 
parents. 

   

 

 

 

My Superhero by Arlo 2-16 
I strongly believe that it is without a doubt that my dad is a 
superhero. He helps me with my work , he’s always there for me 
and he keeps me safe. That means he is definitely a superhero. 
 
Firstly my dad is a great superhero. Sometimes if my homework 
is too hard he will come help me. One time when I was doing a 
crossword for my homework. I couldn't find any words so my 
dad stopped reading his favourite surfing book and came and 
helped me with it. 
Secondly, my dad is always there for me. Once when my sister 
pushed me off the monkey bars and I sprained my ankle he 
would run straight over to pick me up and he would make me 
feel better. 
 
It is blatantly obvious that my dad is a superhero because he 
keeps me safe. One time I was in the garage and there were big 
redbacks on the wall and I got really scared. Then dad came 
from out of nowhere and carefully moved me away. 
 
It appears to me that my dad is a great superhero. You would 
probably agree. After all helps me with my work, he’s always 
there for me and he keeps me safe. 
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  P & C Uniform Shop 

 
******* REDUCED STOCK ******* 

Polo shirts Size 4, 14, 16, small, medium, 

large, X large 

Clearing out for $26 

(while stock lasts) 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

The 

canteen 

will be 

closed 

this 

Monday 

8 

November 
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School Visitor Check-in 
A single School Visitor Check-in system for every school across the state is 
coming from 18 October! 

The Department of Education has partnered with Service NSW to provide a 
streamlined, digital school sign-in system for visitors and contractors at every 
NSW government school.  

Benefits of the new system include: 

• Accelerating your check-ins to as fast as 20 seconds!   

• Giving every school greater access to streamlined NSW Government 
services.  

• Linked to NSW Health’s COVID-19 contact tracing ensuring every 
school is compliant with the NSW COVID-19 mandate.External link 

Who can use School Visitor check-in 

• Visitors such as parents and carers, contractors, service providers and 
volunteers. 

Students or visitors under the age of 18 are not required to use School Visitor 
Check-in. 

School Visitor Check-in will be ready from 18 October at all NSW Government 
schools. 

 

 

 

Year 1 and 2 – Mrs Sparks 
Year 5 and 6 - Mrs Mutch (Rel) 
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https://www.nsw.gov.au/media-releases/covid-check-mandate-expanded

